
Date:    March 24, 2006

To:       Model Year 2006 PCM Owners Serial #’s 460000-461457

From:      PCM Customer Service/Warranty

Subject:  Service Update SUP2006-03

Dear PCM Owner, 

PCM would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your recent purchase of our product.  In order 
to maintain the highest level of satisfaction with performance, reliability and support of our product 
line, we request that you return your engine to one of our dealers for an important service update. 

In a limited number of cases, the performance of the Low Pressure Fuel Pump on the above referenced 
engines was found to be below PCM’s standards.  Although this issue can present a potential fuel 
delivery problem, it does not and has not subjected our customers to a safety hazard.  Our main 
concern is that it could create a reliability issue and PCM intends to respond proactively to prevent as 
many of these cases as possible.  

All PCM Dealers have been notifi ed of this service update and are well equipped to perform the service 
at no cost to you.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and look forward to providing 
you with an unparalleled level of enjoyment with our product for many years to come.  

If you have any questions regarding this or any other PCM matter, please contact our PCM Water 
Sports Concierge at (866)622-5572. 




